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LUNCH:   
Choice of:  Chicken Soft Tacos or Frito 

Pie, Salad, Cowboy Beans, Fruit, Orange 

Pineapple Mix & Milk OR Salad Bar, 

Fruit, orange Pineapple Mix, Cornbread 

& Milk 

 

TOMORROW'S LUNCH: 

Choice of: Chicken Patty, Meatloaf, 

Mashed Potatoes w/ gravy, Corn, Fruit, 

Pears, Hot Roll & Milk OR Salad Bar, 

Pears, Fruit, Hot Roll & Milk 

 

Please remember the choice of food you 

make for the lunch count is what you 

have to eat! Also, if you plan on eating 

doubles please let your teacher know for 

the lunch count!! 

 

THE ZONE: 

Study Groups 

Rolling Readers 

Sum Dog Club 

Technology Club 

Veteran's Club 

Pets & Wii Wed. 

Sign Language 

 

 FALL SPORTS: 
 

 
 

 

 

Good luck to the 6th grade tennis team 

for their home match today against 

Conway Springs. Make sure you are at 

the courts no later than 4 p.m. 

 

The Wellington Middle School Girls 

Tennis Team traveled to Ark City & 

Goddard this week. The Lady Knights 

were edged by a tough Ark City team. 

The all day Goddard Invitational 

consisted of 10 teams. Team results are 

pending, individual finishes were: 

Baylee Newberry & Stellar Young both 

finished 1-3 playing singles. Olivia 

Brand & Payton Ginter earned medals 

winning #2 Doubles consolation bracket. 

Rylee Rusk & Calli Hatfield dominated 

their opponents bringing home 1st place 

medals in the #1 Doubles division. Good 

work ladies!! 

 

OFFICE: 
The Wellington Middle School Spelling 

Bee will be held this Friday, September 

23rd, 1st hour in Room 606. Due to 

limited space, only spelling bee 

participants will be allowed to attend. If 

you have any questions or for more 

information please contact Mrs. Wasser! 

 

Attention Students: it's that time of year 

again to start signing up for Circle of 

Friends. To the new students @ WMS 

what is Circle of Friends? It is a 

mentoring program that once a month 

during school students are grouped with 

a Buddy in order to develop positive 

relationships with a new friend. We have 

a lot of fun developing long lasting 

friendships. If you are interested in 

joining pick up an application in the 

office or outside Room 706 no later than 

September 22nd! Let's have a great year   

 

Attention Future Rocket Scientist: It's 

time to challenge your knowledge & 



skills! The Zone is proud to bring to you 

the Rocket Club starting September 

22nd through the end of October. Rocket 

Club members will build a model rocket 

& then launch your radical rocket into 

the atmosphere. To join the Rocket Club, 

stop in the office or Room 706 to pick 

up the enrollment form. Cost is $20 for 

Non-Zone members & it's free to Zone 

members. Sack lunches will be provided. 

membership must be turned into Mrs. 

Tracy by September 22nd. 

 

Wellington FCA Huddle wants to "See 

You at the Pole" Everyone is invited! 

Please join us on Wednesday, September 

28th @ 7:00 a.m. as we meet to honor 

our students, teachers, & schools. Hope 

to See you at the Pole! 

 

FCA this Thursday morning @ 7:00 in 

Mrs. Fike's room! 

 

Red Line is this Friday, September 23rd 

9:00-11:00 p.m. @ The Memorial 

Auditorium.  

 

Attention Teachers: Slab duty for this 

week is Mrs. Lloyd & Mr. Adams 

 

Happy Birthday to Mrs. Henning & 

Sierra Davis!! 

 

Have a Great Day!! 

 

 


